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Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
As previously agreed, Finland is pleased to invite you to the fourth meeting of the ad hoc 
Working Group on Terms of Reference for the Expert Groups. The Meeting will be held on 9 
June 2010 in Helsinki. 
 
You are kindly invited to register for the meeting at the NDPHS web-page at: 
http://www.ndphs.org/?mtgs,egtor_4__helsinki. At the same page you will find the Practical 
information for participants, which will be disseminated to you on 11 May 2010. Other 
meeting documents will follow in due time. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Liisa Ollila 
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